
 

 

Dear Parents, 

I’m excited to announce that we will continue to use Beanstack to track your child’s 

reading this year!  The app can be accessed through your child’s Single Sign On Page 

(www.sso.browardschools.com).  

Login: 06# 

Password: Birthday with a capital P in the front and 2 digits for month, 2 digits for day, 

and 4 digits for year. Ex: (PXX/XX/XXXX).  

There is also a downloadable app for your phone - “Beanstack Tracker” – the login is the 

same, but the password is slightly different (still your child’s birthday, but 2 digits for the 

month, 2 digits for the day, and 2 digits for the year XXXXXX).   

You may need to enroll in the Reading Across Broward program if you are on a computer.   

When you (or your child) log in to Beanstack, you will log minutes read per day.  The goal is 

for students to read 20 minutes per day.  **We are no longer tracking titles of books. 

As your child meets goals, new badges will appear on their home page! The final goal for all 

grades is 7,000 minutes although there are awards for meeting different levels. All 

minutes must be logged by March 31! 

You can also add Award Winners like Sunshine State Young Readers Award books 

(students may have to answer questions related to these books). Awards for reading 

SSYRA books will be announced soon! 

If your child started with Beanstack this summer at the Public Library, their account 

should have migrated over to Country Hills.  Please contact me (Mrs. Cuadra) via email and 

I will check to make sure the accounts linked.   

Teachers can pull progress reports throughout the month and I will pull progress reports 

as well for our End of Year Reading Celebrations. 

Happy Reading! 

Mrs. Cuadra 

http://www.sso.browardschools.com/

